From: Martin Kral
To: City Council

Subject:[EXTERNAL] Tree Retention ProgramDate:Friday, September 2, 2022 9:37:33 AM

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear City Council

## I support the following proposed tree codes in MUR-70' zones:

- 10% tree retention for 70' buildings
- 15% tree retention for 80' buildings
- 20% tree retention for 90' buildings
- 20% tree retention for 140' buildings
- Deep Green Incentive Program or built green programs will not cancel out tree retention

Thank you,

Martin and Karen Kral, Shoreline Residents